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Notice to Mariners 041.2018 Dated 27.06.2018

Yellow Buoys — Changes and Removals

Mariners are advised the 3 strings of yellow buoys described in Local Notice
040.2018 have now been reduced to a single string indicating the site of the
former Witham Wharf.

It is further intended to remove this single string of buoys following the
installation of marker poles showing 2 Fixed Red (vertical) lights located at
each end of the former wharf.

This Notice replaces, and cancels notice 040.2018 and remains in force until
the marker poles have been removed.

Harbour Master
Port of Boston Ltd



